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This Week’s Worker Bees

Presiding ......................... Roger Dolan
Team Captain ............. Valerie Ridgers
Speaker Intro................ Tom Rockwell
Thought/Pledge........ Nancy Beaumont
Visitors  Intro............... Tom Rockwell
Bulletin Editor............. John McClintic
Next Bulletin Editor.... John McClintic

Roving Microphone..... Tom Rockwell
Set-Up/Take-Down.......... Jim Schmidt
Song Leader...............
Ticket Sales.................... Tom Tarkoff
Birthdays.....................
Anniversaries.................
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Upcoming  Events

Today:
Volunteer and Emergency Services

Auxiliary Scholarships
Guest Speaker, Marion Kenyon

Visit Us On The Web at:  www.rotarywc.org
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Have you hugged the attendance secretary today?

Upcoming Meeting Programs

June 18  Walnut Creek Fire Chief, Keith
Richter

June 25  No Meeting.

July 2nd  Club Meeting.  We will hold our De-
motion Party for President Roger at the first
meeting of the new Rotary year.  See Barry
Slavin if you want to help with this event.

July 2nd  Club Meeting.  We will hold our Demo-
tion Party for President Roger at the first meeting
of the new Rotary year.  See Barry Slavin if you
want to help with this event.
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Please sign up with Barry Slavin
if you will be attending the Spe-
cial Lunch and Demotion Cele-
bration at our Regular Club
Meeting, Tuesday, July 2nd

Open the new Rotary year with a fitting
tribute to outbound President Roger.
This year’s demotion celebration will be
held during the regular Club meeting at
Heather Farms Garden Center on Tuesday,
July 2nd.  We will have a special lunch
menu, so we need to know how many will
be attending.  Please signup with Barry
Slavin.

Recognitions

Jesse Smyers and his Masters Swimming
teammates won first place in the 4x100
yard medley relay at the National Short
Course Championships.  Jesse swam the
breaststroke leg in a personal best time of
30.4 seconds.  Smoke was seen rising off
the water.

Frenchy Arrell was honored as Grand
Marshall of the Azalea Festival Parade in
Brookings, Oregon.  He was recognized
for many years of community service, in-
cluding his work to organize a community
blood donation system with the help of the
local Rotary Club.

Rick Mathews enjoyed a recent business

(golf) trip to Palm Desert.

Bruce Johnson reports that Eldercare Ser-
vices has been recognized as the #16
woman-owned business in the nation.

Marty Larsen recently celebrated his
daughter’s second wedding.

Dick Mortensen advises that he will no
longer be working on Tuesdays, so we will
see him more frequently at our regular
Tuesday meetings.

Birthdays

Many happy returns of the day to the fol-
lowing Rotarians celebrating birthdays in
June:  Mel Bacher, Marv Epstein, Sal
Flavetta, Rick Matthews, Lee Schneider,
Milt Smith, and Walt Youngman.

ARF Golf Tournament June 17th

The club has received a flyer on the Tony
LaRussa Animal Rescue Foundation (ARF)
celebrities golf tournament.  It is Monday
June 17 at Chardonnay Golf Club, Napa.
$500 (Sponsorships $10k to $50k).  For
more information, call 925.296.3113.

Membership Dues

Members on the July billing cycle should
have received their annual dues statements
along with donation forms for both the RI
and Walnut Creek Rotary Foundations
early in June.  The donation forms are to
help remind you of Rotary's goals in these

ANNOUNCEMENTS areas and your commitments.  Dues pay-
ments are due by July 1st and are late if
not received by the end of July so your
prompt attention to them will be appreci-
ated.

Has your personal information
changed?

If your mailing address, telephone or fax
numbers, email address, or other personal
information changes, please tell the Club
Secretary, Clint Collier, so that he can
keep our records up to date.  Contact Clint
at the meetings or by email to
clintc@rotarywc.org.

Get Your Rotary Announcements
in the Bulletin:

Our regular publishing deadline is Sun-
day night.  You can phone your bulletin
announcements to John McClintic by
9:00pm on Sunday to be sure to be in-
cluded.  Call John at 930-7352 and leave
your message on the answering machine, or
fax to 925-945-8932, or email to
johnm@rotarywc.org.


